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1. All incarcerated persons currently in open booking will be secured in 

holding cells before the SPUI incarcerated person is accepted into the 

facility and a radio announcement will be made notifying the facility that, 

"Intake is off-line." 

 

2. A deputy will escort the incarcerated person through the booking process 

with appropriate PPE as determined by the current DSB COVID-19 

Operating Plan. The incarcerated person shall only be placed in a holding 

cell alone and should not have contact with other incarcerated persons.  Any 

surface area in direct contact with the incarcerated person will be cleaned 

and disinfected. 

 

3. When the SPUI incarcerated person has completed the booking process or 

has been placed in a holding cell by themselves, normal operations may 

resume. 

 

 


